
 
January 18, 2023 

 

 

Good evening Coastal Corvette Association! I would like to thank everyone that came out 

Saturday and joined us in Darien at The Keys North Market and Grill. I know it was a last-

minute change, however we had a great turn out with 10 cars and a lovely ride to Darien. 

 

 

Thank you, Bill Flamer, for making our plans and organizing our ride as well as the members 

that joined us, Larry & Elaine Boggs, Tim & Melanie White, Pedro & Audrey Claudio, Russ 

McDonald, Bill Powell, Zach Taylor and our newest members Kevin & Melissa Sheppard and 

Terry & Laura Acree. 

 

 

Next month we have plans to visit the Saucy Shrimp in Statesboro. Izzy will be sending 

information in a separate email to all. In March, Les Preston has planned a trip to Beaufort to 

visit a museum and then have pizza; both of these events should be a great ride and fun for all so 

please mark your calendars now so you can attend. We have through March planned so if you 

have any suggestions for a future ride, please let us know. 

 

 

In May we are due for our membership renewals, if you just joined the club this does not apply 

to you. Izzy will be sending out forms in March to give everyone plenty of time to complete and 

return with your check. We are going to totally update our membership list this year so please 

complete the form with all information including phone numbers, email addresses (that you 

check regularly), and home address. We would also like to include how many and what type of 

car(s) you own, birthdays and wedding anniversaries or club affiliation anniversaries. We look 

forward to another fun filled year in 2023! 

 

 

As always, check our website for all updates at www.coastalcorvetteassociation.comand be on 

the lookout for a new Facebook page in the future.  

 

 

Wishing everyone a great week and weekend and look forward to our ride in February. 

 

 

Lisa Santangelo 

President 
 


